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The City Council at its regular meeting of Monday, February 3, 2003 unanimously 
endorsed the following resolutions: 

 
“WHEREAS the threat of war in the current international situation is a concern 
for all Canadians; 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT the City of North Vancouver urge the 
Government of Canada to make all possible efforts to achieve a peaceful 
resolution to this situation; 
 
AND BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED THAT the City of North Vancouver urge the 
Government of Canada to join with other states in military sanctions against Iraq 
only under the auspices of the United Nations and according to United Nations 
resolutions; 
 
AND THAT a copy of this motion be circulated to the Federation of Canadian 
Municipalities, the Union of British Columbia Municipalities member 
municipalities and the local Members of Parliament.” 

 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Original signed by: 
B.A. Hawkshaw 
City Clerk CMC 


